
 

LONE JACK FIRE 
PROTECTION DISTRICT 

 
Request for Qualifications 

 

 

 
Construction Managers are herein notified of the Lone Jack Fire Protection District Advertisement 
for Construction Manager at Risk for the following project: Lone Jack Fire Protection District 
Station #1, 107 West Main Street, Lone Jack, Missouri. Qualified respondents are to contact Fire 
Chief, Jason Pool, 107 W. Main Street, Lone Jack, MO 64070 for submittal requirements. 
Contact information: jpool@lonejackfire.org or (816) 697-2018. 

 
The selection process will be a two-part process: 

1) Qualifications Submittal 

2) Interviews (as determined by the District) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Fire District will receive Statements of Qualification 
until 4:00 p.m., June 20, 2024. 
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